
 

12 July 2023 

All Parents 

  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our annual data collection, we would appreciate a few minutes of your time to review the 
details we hold for you and your child/ren on our Management Information System. 
 
The information we hold can be checked by logging in to the Arbor parent portal. You are able to 
amend any information held and add any information you would like us to be aware of, such as; 
siblings in school, medical changes etc. Please see image overleaf to assist you. 
 
There are a few questions we would like to ask you, which cannot be automated through the parent 
portal. Therefore, additionally we would like you to click here to complete the addition questions and 
submit to us as soon as possible, but certainly before the 1 September 2023. 
 
We also have pleasure in pointing you in the direction of our privacy notices here. These provide 
detailed information about what data is collected, how we use your data and who we disclose it to. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bWjX8QsJYM
https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Data+Protection&pid=86


 
 
 
 
 
 
 


